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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Commission of the Village of Waite 

Hill will hold a public hearing at 8:00 a.m. on Monday April 25, 2022, at the Waite Hill Village 

Hall, 7215 Eagle Road, Waite Hill, Ohio. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider proposed amendment to the Zoning Code of the 

Village, and to provide an opportunity for interested individuals to be heard by the Commission 

before the ordinance is recommended to Council. The proposed amendment would clarify that 

energy conversion facilities, such as solar panels and windmills, are not permitted in Single 

Family Residential Districts in the Village unless certain requirements are met. 

 

 The proposed ordinance is on file with the Clerk of Council and may be viewed by those 

interested during regular business hours, Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the 

Waite Hill Village Hall. Digital copies may also be obtained via email at no charge. 

 

 This notice is published pursuant to Section 1131.09 of the Codified Ordinances of the 

Village of Waite Hill.  

 

Robbi Laps 

Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Waite Hill 

 

 

Published on Village Website on April 11, 2022. 


